NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

There will be a Public Hearing before the Board of Appeals on Monday, October 28, 2024 starting at 7:00
PM in the Council Chambers (Second Floor) of the Municipal Building, 115 North Main, Taylorville,
Illinois.

The Public Hearing beginning at 7:00 P.M. is being held to consider the request of Scott & Susie McClure
to build a 30°x 50° garage at the property located at 5 Lakeview Road, in Taylorville, Illinois, and legally
described as follows:

LOT 4 IN FAIRLANE SUBDIVISION, A SUBDIVISION SITUATED ON A PART OF SECTION
36, TOWNSHIP 13 NORTH, RANGE 2 WEST OF THE THIRD PRINCIPAL MERIDIAN, AS
SAID SUBDIVISION 1S SHOWN BY THE PLAT RECORDED MAY 135, 1973 IN PLAT BOOK 5
PAGE 104,

P.IN. 17-13-36-211-004
This meeting will take place at the above-designated time and place or at such other adjourned date as the
Board may announce at said meeting.

This Notice is being published in accordance with the Taylorville Zoning Ordinance in order that
interested persons may attend the Public Hearing.

Pat Kretzer, Chairman
Taylorville Board of Appeals




